
 
August 14, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear High Point School Parent: 
 
What a year it’s been so far! Lots of changes to our schooling, lots of adjustments to our schedules, 
and lots of adapting we’ve all needed to do to accommodate the current state of our country. We 
thank you so much for your patience and cooperation throughout the national health crisis thus far. 
 
Despite the challenges we have faced and likely will continue to face, the entire High Point School 
team is energized and excited to launch the 2020–2021 school year and warmly welcome your child 
back to our program. 
 
As such, the High Point School of Bergen County will officially reopen its doors on Wednesday, 
September 2, to commence the new school year. Whether your child will be attending in-person, via 
remote, or some combination of both, our building will up and running—fully staffed and operational, 
fully prepared and in full compliance with CDC, NJDOE, and health department regulations.  
 
Also regardless of whether your child’s program will begin on the premises or at home, your 
medical/physical forms are due in prior to the start of school, preferably by August 25, but no later 
than September 1. 
 
Our complete school reopening plan is available on our website at: 
https://highpointschool.com/school-closure-information-updates/. Please note that this plan is 
subject to change at any time in the school year in response to evolving circumstances and per NJ 
Department of Education’s directives, but I’ll be sure to notify you of any and all significant 
developments as we continue to journey forward together. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cindy Pulido 
Program Supervisor 
973-574-0344 
cpulido@highpointschool.com 
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